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RELEASE OF DRAFT MANAGEMENT PLAN 

The Environment and Conservation Bureau has prepared a Draft 

Management Plan for Lake Ginninderra and foreshores. Copies of 

the Draft Management Plan are available for public inspection at 

the Civic and Tuggeranong ACT Government Shopfronts, the 

Belconnen and Civic Libraries or by writing to the 

Lake Ginninderra Project 

Environment and Conservation Bureau 

PO Box 1119 

Tuggeranong ACT 2901. 

Written submissions regarding the Draft Management Plan will be 

received at the above address until Friday, March 1, 1991. 
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